
ERRATUM INVITATION OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF SHAREHOLDERS

PT PANCA BUDI IDAMAN TBK

Referring to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders (the “Meeting”) advertised in
Kontan daily newspapers and announced at Indonesia Stock Exchange and PT Panca
Budi Idaman Tbk website (the “Company”) on April 14, 2021.

It is hereby notified that the Amendment to Meeting Summons for Meeting Agenda No.
5 related to the Stock Split ("Stock Split") by amending Article 4 paragraphs 1 and 2 of
the Company's Articles of Association has not been implemented or has been canceled
in the Meeting held on May 6, 2021. For Meeting Agenda other than number 5 does not
change and will continue to be held in the Meeting.

This erratum notice of invitation is communicated to the Shareholders to be understood.

Tangerang, May 4, 2021
PT Panca Budi Idaman Tbk

Board of Directors


